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On the 19
th

 of April Haim Omer will come to Belgium to give a NVR introduction in 

French.  NVR activists are needed to create a solid French speaking NVR network in 

Belgium. 

This spring (19
th

 of April) we will be organising a French speaking conference on non- 

violent resistance together with Professors Jan de Mol (UCL) and Isabel Roskam 

(UCL). Haim Omer will come to the Université Catholique de Louvain to introduce 

the basic principles for mental health professionals. In the evening a special 

conference for parents and teachers will be held. More information can be found on 

the following website: https://www.cps-emotions.be/pdf/nvr.pdf 

The next step will be reflecting on how to implement non-violent resistance in a 

durable way in the French speaking part of Belgium. Therefore, high quality trainings 

will be needed. These steps will be worked out during the next months.  

 

We’d already like to thank Frank Van Holen, Dr. Lampo, Dr. Campforts and other 

colleagues from the Belgisch Instituut voor Geweldloos Verzet for their support.  

 

If you’re interested in joining this process or if you’d like more information, please 

contact us on nvr.wallonie@gmail.com 
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